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Dear Parent, 
 

Our records indicate that your child has asthma that may require treatment at school. Attached to 
this letter are the forms that will give us the necessary information and authorization to treat your 
child.  Please bring all supplies and this completed paperwork to the school clinic. 

 

Your child’s supplies should include: 
 Reliever inhaler with prescription label (please ask pharmacy to place label directly on inhaler). 
 Spacing device, if available. 
 Nebulizer medicine and supplies, if necessary. 

 Peak flow meter, if your child’s Action Plan includes peak flow values that will help us assess 
your child’s breathing. 

 Request for the Administration of Medication at School form. Each medication sent to school 
requires a separate form. 

 

In order for your child to have the best possible school year, it is important that I have the 
necessary supplies and information to provide appropriate care. Please remember that Plano 
ISD’s policies do not allow your child to carry his/her inhaler while at school, unless you 
and your child’s physician check the appropriate boxes on the Asthma Action Plan 
attached to this letter. Otherwise, all medications must be kept in the school clinic and used only 
under approved supervision. 

 
All forms necessary for proper care while your child is at school can be found on our website 
at: District Health Forms for Parents https://www.pisd.edu/Page/1697 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
School Nurse  
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